
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Please encourage 
your children to get 
as many donations 
as they can for their 
sponsored fun run. 

It is to raise money 
for the school forest 
school and creative 
play area. 
Additionally, there 
will be a prize for 
the most laps ran by 
a KS1 and KS2 child. 

We hope this will be 
a lot of fun and a 
great way to raise 
money for our 
school.  

This term the Friends of St Chad’s have been busy; we now 
have a new Facebook page and Instagram! 

                                                                                       

Friends of St Chad’s CE Patchway @friendsofstchadspatchway 

Please go and have a look and give us a follow to keep up with 
school events! 

School Disco 

26th February  

3:15- 4:15pm  - KS1  

4:30-5:30pm- KS2 

Please book through:  

http://www.pta-
events.com/friendsofstchadspat
chway  

Sponsored Run 

24th March  

This is an in school event; the 
donations sheet was sent to you 
through Arbor to print at home. 

 

Mother’s Day Pop up! 

31st March  

There will be a stall after school in 
the parents’ shelter. Please come 
and grab some goodies and treat 
all the women in your life.  

 

Easter Bonnet parade  

22nd April 

At home, please get creative! 
Decorate a hat: make it as bright 
and fun as you would like. Then 
bring it into school on the 22nd 
April.  

The parade will be an in school 
event; please bring £1 if your child 
would like to enter.  

This term, we’ve had a ‘wear what you 
love’ day on the last day of term.  

Thank you for all of your donations; we all 
enjoyed seeing the children wearing what 
they love! 
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Thank you to those who have asked 
their employers and have got in 
contact with us about match 
funding.  It can really help boost 
fundraising.  

It’s not too late so if you have been 
meaning to do so, please do check 
if your employer can support us 
with match funding. 

Thank you if you have been in contact about a prize for 
the raffle. If you work for a company that can donate 
or you yourself have anything to donate as a prize for a 
raffle, please get in contact with us. 

 

If you have any other ideas on how we can raise 
money for the school, please do reach out to any of 
our members.  

Alternatively, please message on Facebook or 
Instagram.  

Or email us at:  

Friendsofstchadspatchway@gmail.com 

Thank you, Laura, who has 
been the backbone, to 
setting up the new social 
media platforms and she 
does all our lovely posters 
for advertising our events. 

Thank you, Rianne, for your 
continued leadership and 
guidance for us all on the 
Friends to do our best to 
support the school. 

Thank you to all the lovely 
parents who came to our 
Friends meeting this term 
to share ideas and get 
events organised this year 
for our children to enjoy. 


